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From: Construction Partnership, Inc <james@constructionpartnership.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:38 PM

To: David Manderson

Subject: Community-Wide COVID-19 "Safety Stand Down" Toolbox Talk Call In Option

Wednesday, March 25th at 1:00pm Revised

CONSTRUCTION
PARTNERSHIP, INC.

Community-Wide COVID-19 "Safety
Stand Down'" Toolbox Talk

"CALL IN OPTION for PROJECT
MANAGERS and OFFICE STAFT"

Wednesday, March 25th, 1:00pm

Construction Partnership, Inc. promotes safety as a top priority.
Construction Partnership, Inc is monitoring the evolving news closely
regarding the COVID-19 virus outbreak. Our Construction Partnership,
Inc. members remain vigilant throughout these uncertain times. We



promote our members to acted swiftly to address the current needs of
our employees, sub-contractors, customers, project personnel and job
sites. We continue to diligently monitor the measures, and execute
protocols recommended by national, state and local officials, local public
health authorities, including the WHO and the CDC.

Construction Partnership, Inc. recommends all
construction projects have a Community-Wide
COVID-19 "Safety Stand Down" Toolbox Talk

Community-Wide COVID-19 Safety Toolbox Talk
Wed, Mar 25, 2020 1:00 PM - 1:30 PM (CDT)

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/251312333

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States: +1 (312) 757-3121

Access Code: 251-312-333
New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting

starts:
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/251312333

LOCATION
CALL IN OPTION

DATE/TIME
Wednesday, March 25th @ 1:00pm

Talk Lead By:
CONSTRUCTION SAFETY MEMBERS

AGENDA (Click Links)
Community-Wide COVID-19 "Safety Stand Down" Toolbox
Talk

Stop the spread of germs




Who Should Attend
All job site personnel and workers on the project. Union or Non-
Union. Please help get the word out about this important Toolbox
Talk.

IN CLOSING
As we gain more information, we will continue to update our
procedures with our members safety team to ensure they reflect the
latest guidance to protect our workforce and the broader
communities where we live, work and serve. As we navigate this
virus together, we wish you, your family and friends good health.

Thank you,
James Kelly, Director of CPI
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